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Dear Mr Waters
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Thank you for your recent e-mail following up on our meeting in September am glad we had

an opportunity to discuss number of issues associated with Federal inspection of horse

slaughter appreciate the information you shared and the photo you forwarded of the range

degradation on the Yakania Reservation

As you know in November2011 Congress lifted the ban on spending appropriated funds on

ante mortem Inspection of equines The Food Safety and Inspection Service FSIS is committed

to implementing Federal inspection of equines but must do so iii manner that is consistent with

existing statutes and regulations Given that FSIS last inspected equines years ago the Agency

must also adopt and validate new testing technologies and processes to address those that hve

changed during that period We are moving forward in addressing these issues

Again thank you for your email and for your willingness to work with FSIS

Sircccv

Alfred kimanza

Administrator
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Protecting public health by preventing foodbome illnesses Is

FSIS top priority

Help protect your family Check Your Steps at

hftp//www.foothiafety.gov/keep/

and get ready to Uaan Separate cook and ChUl

Food safety is Important to everyone

EQUAL OPPORTUNITY IN EMPLOYMENT AND SERVkES

AR0003 946


